
TROOPERS MEMORIAL FUND, INC. 

 

Senior Investigator Thomas M. O’Neill Memorial Scholarship 
  

  

  
The Troopers Memorial Fund would like to establish a scholarship in the memory 

of Senior Investigator Thomas M. O’Neill.  Tom was an East Islip High School 

graduate and last in charge of the Bureau of Criminal Investigation unit at 

Brentwood, NY.  Tom died in the line of duty in the Town of Islip on July 6, 

2005.  This scholarship will be awarded to a graduating senior who has 

intentions of pursuing a career in law enforcement  

  

Scholarship Criteria:  
  

Include:  

 An essay describing why you have chosen to pursue a career in law  

enforcement.   

  

 One Letter of Recommendation   

  

 Activity Sheet with community service you have participated in.   

     

          Proof of acceptance to a college/university in a law enforcement     

program will be required.  

  

  

  
  


